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 Termination of the Multimedia Computing Specialist Major  
(SCUP 21-20) 

 
At its June 2nd, 2021 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the Termination of the Multimedia 
Computing Specialist Major. 
 
Motion:  
That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the program termination of the 
Multimedia Computing Specialist Major in the Faculty of Applied Sciences effective Spring 
2022.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C: E.Park 
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Faculty of Applied Sciences (SCUS 21-45) 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting of 
May 6, 2021, gives rise to the following recommendation: 

Motion 

That SCUP approves and recommends to Senate the termination of the Multimedia 
Computing Specialist Major program in the School of Computing Science within the 
Faculty of Applied Sciences. 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 
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Terminate the Program -  
Computing Science Multimedia Computing Specialist Major 

1. All impacted credentials, levels and categories of the degree, and specific discipline or field
of study:
The termination of the program means no special certification will be available for
taking the classes that were listed as part of the program. The classes are still available.

2. Location of the program & 3. Faculty(ies), Department(s), or School(s) offering the
program:
School of Computing Science, FAS, SFU.

4. Proposed date for termination:
Immediately. The program was suspended Sept 1, 2013.

5. Reasons for termination of the credential:
The program was suspended for 8 years already.  This is to make the termination
formal.

6. Plan for termination, including:
There are no students in the program (as it was suspended for many years already).

7. Name, title, phone number and email address of the institutional contact person in case
more information is required:
Ed Park, Associate Dean
Faculty of Applied Sciences
Phone: 778-782-8662
Email: fas_adean_academic@sfu.ca
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